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I oppose this legislation on the grounds that it may be easily misused to deny 

innocent Oregonians their parental rights. There's no language in the bill stating that 

conviction is a prerequisite for implementing this. The law says we are innocent until 

proven guilty. Therefore, I suggest the language be changed or the bill tabled. 


